
 

December 2, the Embassy of Japan Participated in the 

Christmas Charity Bazaar in Yerevan 

 

The Embassy of Japan in Armenia, in cooperation with “Hikari” Armenian-Japanese 

Scientific, Educational, and Cultural Center, participated in the Christmas Charity Bazaar 

in Yerevan organized by the International Women’s Association of Yerevan (IWAY), at 

the Ani Plaza Hotel on Saturday, December 2.  

Food, beverage and jewelry from various countries were sold in the bazaar, where 

many people from foreign embassies, private companies, as well as local people 

participated and visited.  

At the Japanese booth, authentic Japanese sushi lunch boxes and origami of the next 

year's zodiac rat were sold. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

     

 

Ambassador Yamada and the members of 

the International Women’s Association of 

Yerevan 

Ambassador Yamada with the President of 

“Hikari” Centre Ms. Piliposyan and 

students 

Ambassador Yamada, members of the International 

Women's Association, students of “Hikari” Centre 

and the Ambassador’s chef Mr. Uchida  

The booth of Japan (Embassy) 

displaying sales and exhibits 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/%D4%B1%D5%B6%D5%AB+%D5%8A%D5%AC%D5%A1%D5%A6%D5%A1+%D5%80%D5%B5%D5%B8%D6%82%D6%80%D5%A1%D5%B6%D5%B8%D6%81/@40.183388,44.519651,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0x61b677771ff93bad!8m2!3d40.183388!4d44.519651?sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwju5aSu3ePXAhVMYlAKHTmKBLUQ_BIIkwEwDg


           

 
Ambassador’s chef Mr. Uchida 

selling sushi lunch boxes 


